## GPC Minutes April 4, 2016

## Attendees:

Liz Koshgerian, Ann Shipley, Keri Morrison, Maureen Rose-Kazemi, and Jeanne Czubaroff

BOOK FAIR: The Book Fair is next week. We will focus on getting people to attend book fair. Most of the teachers have sent lists in. Mimi Ackers is contacting the few teachers that have not submitted anything. Flyers will go out this week.

RESTAURANT NIGHT: The next restaurant night will be in May at Iron Hill. The date is TBA. We collected 54 receipts from Panera for a total of \$774.00. Goshen will collect \$154.99.

## FUN RUN/5K:

The event is April 16<sup>th</sup>. The sign up link is on the website. We need to focus on having families sign up. Liz K. will obtain send a Sign Up Genius if the Race needs volunteers for help.

## INTERNATIONAL WEEK:

International Week is the week of April 25<sup>th</sup>. The GPC will decorate the doors Friday the 22<sup>nd</sup>. Extended Care will be provided for those volunteer's children. Liz K. will get in touch with Teacher Devon to see if she has any specific ideas for the doors.

The following is a list of Team Leaders.

Preschool: will decorate the All Purpose Room (former Grade 4 classroom) with the 3 countries, Team Leader Jeanne Czubaroff

Kindergarten: Philippines, Team Leader Liz Koshgerian

Grade 1: Philippines, Team Leader Maureen Rose-Kazemi

Grade 2: Korea, Team Leader NEEDED

Grade 3: Korea, Team Leader Keri Morrison

Grade 4/5: Guatemala, Team Leader NEEDED

The Last Meeting for the school year is Monday, May 2<sup>nd</sup>. Free Extended Care.